
Join the HKU Marathon Support Team  

 

"I like the cheering team a lot. They give me great support and 

encouragement." 

"It is nice to have moral support along the way" 

 

The Standard Chartered Hong Kong Marathon will be held on February 24, 2013. 

Over 2,900 members of the University have joined the HKU Marathon Team. 

 

We need you to form a strong Support Team to cheer the runners on. 

 

Each Support Team member will get a limited edition 

HKU Marathon Team running tee. 

 

Share the joy and fun. JOIN NOW! 

http://www.marathon.hku.hk/Support.htm 

 

 

Note:  

- Free shuttle bus service is available for students residing at halls and colleges in   

  Pokfulam on the Race Day. Details to be provided later. 

 

http://www.marathon.hku.hk/Support.htm

